
 

SHIPS 
Stewards Host Informal Prayer Support 

Our next meeting is at 

St Stephen’s 

MANOR PARK 

 

  
jANUARY 24

TH
 at 7:30pm 

 

Please come ALONG and supporT bishop alan, 

THE STEWARDS OF THE GOSPEL, PRIESTS AND their 

PARISHES WITH YOUR 

 prayer 

and hear what other parishes are doing 

through their stewards and share with us 

your own experience, QUESTIONS AND IDEAS. 

Together, we are strong! 

Light refreshments will be served.  

146 Little Ilford Lane, Manor Park, Newham, London  

E12 5PJ 

 

 
 


